clerk@portreath-pc.gov.uk

From: Nick Ward <nward@poolacademy.uk>
Sent: 04 June 2025 16:39

To: Clerk@portreath-pc.gov.uk

Subject: Antisocial Behaviour Concerns

Dear Councillor Stewart and Ms Jose,

Thank you for your letter sharing concerns raised by residents of Portreath regarding antisocial
behaviour in the village. We fully understand the impact such behaviour can have on the community
and appreciate you taking the time to share these details.

Please be assured that we have already been liaising with the police about this matter and have
supported them in identifying some of the individuals involved.

We will be speaking to our students again to reinforce the key messages around respectful behaviour
In the community, the importance of positive conduct in public spaces, and the wider consequences

of antisocial actions. We are also very open to further collaboration and would welcome the
opportunity to work together on any initiatives that could support positive youth engagement.

Thank you again for reaching out.
Kind regards,

Nick Ward



